
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Citizen Participation Hearing 

 
In accordance with the Citizen Participation Plan for Implementation of Year Five of the  
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Consolidated Plan 2016-2020 for 
program year January 1, 2020 through December 31, 2020, notice is hereby given that the  
Saint Charles CDBG Urban County, Missouri will hold a public hearing to introduce an 
Ordinance on April 27, 2020 and to receive comments on the County’s housing and non-
housing community needs and strengths, particularly as they relate to the activities and 
funding for Fiscal Year 2020 for CDBG, and HOME Consortium programs.  There shall 
be a vote to approve the Ordinance on May 11, 2020.    
 
April 27, 2020 7:00 p.m.   –   County Council Chambers * 
     St. Charles County Executive Building 
     100 N. Third St. 
     St. Charles, MO  63301 
 
Saint Charles County offers all interested citizens the opportunity to give written and/or 
verbal comments on public matters.  The City of St. Charles is administering the CDBG 
program on behalf of the County.  Written comments may be mailed to the Department of 
Community Development, 200 N. Second Street, St. Charles, MO  63301, Attn:  Anita 
Telkamp, or sent by Email to Anita.Telkamp@stcharlescitymo.gov or you may call her at  
(636) 949-3224. 
 

All comments should be received post marked by May 27, 2020. 
 

*  DUE TO THE OUTBREAK OF COVID-19, THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE BUILDING IS 
CURRENTLY CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC AND WILL BE UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  

  
IF THE BUILDING REMAINS CLOSED ON APRIL 27 and May 11, 2020, 
PUBLIC ATTENDANCE WILL ONLY BE PERMITTED THROUGH VIRTUAL 
PRESENCE LIVE VIA OUR SCCMO TV YouTube CHANNEL 
(youtube.com/SCCMOTV), AND THROUGH WWW.SCCMO.ORG . CHARTER 
SPECTRUM CHANNEL 993 IS UNAVAILABLE 
 

County Executive Steven Ehlmann 
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